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28 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I am pleased to confirm the date and venue for the Year 11 Leavers Prom 2025. The prom will be 
held at AFC Sudbury's Clubhouse on Friday 27 June 2025. Arrivals to the prom will be at 6:30pm and 
the event will finish at 10:30pm. 
 
You will be welcome to stay to watch as the students arrive. There will then be a group photo of all the 
students before we enter the venue and start the celebrations.  
 
Tickets for the prom will be £35 per ticket. This will include a welcome drink on arrival, entry to the 
venue, and a selection of wood-fired pizzas. A magician and a DJ will be the entertainment for the 
evening. A photobooth will be available for students to capture some memories with their peers, as 
well as a number of other stations with activities for the students. 
 

Payment for the prom ticket is required via ParentPay by Friday 6 June 2025. Students will receive a 

tangible ticket once payment has been confirmed. This will be essential for entry on the night and can 
be kept as a memento.  
 
We hope your child will be able to attend and join the celebrations. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Mansfield 
Head of Year 11 
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